Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth C of E Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk

20th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

'Six Weeks In'

Thank you.

We would like to invite all Oak Class parents/carers to our 'Six Weeks In' afternoon on Monday 14th October at 2pm.

This will be an informal meeting where we would love to hear your feedback about your child's first weeks in Oak Class. There will be tea and coffee in the hall at 2pm, followed by a short talk about how we teach Phonics, Math's and offering ideas of how you can support your child's learning journey at home. It will also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions.

Following the talk we would like to invite you to stay and play with your child in Oak Class until home time at 3.15pm. This will give your child the opportunity to share with you some of the activities they enjoy in Oak class and to show you how great they are at tidying up!

We really hope you will be able to join us. It would be helpful to have an idea of numbers so please complete and return the slip below by **Friday 4th October.**

Please return to the school office by Friday 4th October.

I/We will/will not be coming to the 'Six	Weeks In' Meeting on Mo	onday 14 th October
from 2pm until 3.15pm		
Name(s)		

Childs I	Name	
Childs I	Name	

